
 

  

 

Full Council Meeting 09/09/21: Clerk’s Report - Appendix 21/076 

Updates from Last Meeting 

• Tadley CAB Grant: Tadley CAB have been informed of the grant and asked for their 
thanks to be passed onto the Council. Payment will be made once their project has 
been approved on The Good Exchange. 

• Foudry Brook: the letters to Thames Water, the Environment Agency and WBC are in 
progress. 

• Commemorative plaque: the words for the plaque for Lawrence Picking have been 
submitted to the Chairman of the St John’s Hall management committee. 

• Allotments: potential sites are being identified and landowers will then be 
contacted via the office. 

• Windmill Common: A letter was sent to the owner of 15 Longmoor Lane regarding 
the use of the track to the side of their property. A telephone response has been 
received and the information given is being followed up. It is planned to hold a 
meeting with interested parties. 

 

Other Updates 

• Annual Governance Accountability Return: the External Auditor Report and 
Certificate 2020/21 has been received and there were no matters arising from the 
review. The Notice of Conclusion of Audit was posted to the noticeboards and 
website, along with certified AGAR Sections 1, 2 & 3, prior to the deadline of the 30th 
September. 
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